

Mary and her husband have 3 adult children and 10 grandchildren. She graduated from Alverno College in 1981 with a double major in Management and Communication. Mary honed her excellent organizational skills as the Office Manager at US Steel Supply Division until her retirement in 1987.

Mary filled many hats as her children were growing up; she was a Girl Scout troop leader as well as a Cub Scout Troop Leader. During that same span, Mary served as a Swim Instructor and Life Guard.

With retirement came time for personal achievement and volunteerism. Mary participated in the Senior Olympics as a competitor in both swimming and bicycling for 3 consecutive years in the early 2000's. She has been a 20 year volunteer at Elmbrook Memorial Hospital. Mary has been an active participant in Hart Park Senior Center programs since her first Muscles Conditioning class in July, 2004. Mary became a dependable, competent and cheerful Nutrition Site server about 5 years ago.